
April 18, 2016 Road Tour Notice 

NOTICE-ROAD TOUR 

 

Town of Long Lake Supervisors Dan Lubensky and Al Ausing will conduct a road tour of Town of Long 

Lake roads to evaluate road work needed on the Town’s roads on Monday, April 18, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. 

until approximately 2:00 p.m.. No other Town business will be discussed. Any interested parties may join 

them. Meet at Supervisor Ausing’s residence on Little Bear Road. 

 

Mick Givens, Clerk 

 


